
 

 

TO ALL MEMBERS  
 

WORKING FOR AIR TRANSAT MAINTENANCE, 
STORES AND CENTRAL BAGGAGE 

NEGOTIATION UPDATE 
 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
 

The elected IAMAW Negotiations Committee met for direct bargaining on June 2 and 3 
with the Air Transat management group to discuss the renewal of our Collective 
Bargaining agreement. 
 

We presented the Union members demands for improvements and increases in the 
CBA. 
 

We will meet again at our next scheduled meeting June 7, 9 and 10. 
 

As always, we will keep you updated on any progress. 
 
 

In solidarity, 

    
Peter Tsoukalas    Lou Pagrach 
General Chairperson    Grand Lodge Rep. 
DL140     IAMAW    
 
Bargaining Committee Members: 
 
Herb Reiner, YYZ 
Mathieu Miller, YVR 
Sabastian Auger, YUL 
Jean-Francois Routhier, YUL 
Ruy Aguiar, YUL 
Steven St-Arnaud, YUL 
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